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25th April 2025 
 
Dear parents/carers of GR Ambassadors 
 
GR Ambassadors Offsite Meeting : Thursday 1st May 2025  
at The Look Out Discovery Centre, Bracknell 
 
We're excited to be taking our school ambassadors from GRC and GRK to The Look 
Out Discovery Centre at Bracknell on Thursday 1st May to celebrate the brilliant 
work they're doing as GR Ambassadors, discuss important Ambassador business 
and partake in the Go Ape Forest Segway Experience!  We’ll be chatting about 
future events, coming up with ideas, discussing what’s working well and what we feel 
we could change for the better.  
 
We will be taking medication for any pupils/students who require it and will cater for 
pupils with allergies and special dietary needs with a packed lunch from school so 
there’s no need to send your child in with a packed lunch unless they would prefer 
to. 
  
Waiver: due to the nature of the activity, Go Ape requires your permission for your 
child to participate in the Forest Segway Experience and have their waiver 
completed by an adult.  Please email, by return, your permission and we will 
complete the form on your behalf.  Details of the form is at the bottom of this letter for 
your information.  A safety briefing is conducted prior to the activity which everybody 
must observe and comply with.  Full details can be found here: Link to the Go Ape 
activity 
 
What to wear: please send your child to school/college wearing suitable clothing for 
the activity which they won’t mind getting grubby.  Footwear that has covered toes 
and heals must be worn and ones which don’t fall off easily.  Please pack a coat in 
case of bad weather. 
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The trip is a whole day event and will take place during the school day so there will 
be no change to the school start or finish times. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to receiving your consent 
for the activity by latest Monday 28th April please. 
 
Kind regards, 

Danielle Haxby  

Director of Education 
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